
 
 
 

Office of the Bronx District Attorney  
Non-Discrimination Policy 

  
 
We are here to serve all New Yorkers. You have the right to respectful treatment at our Office, 
whether over the phone, in person, and any other way you interact with us. This means courteous 
interactions without: 
 

• Discrimination of any kind 
• Sexual harassment 
• Retaliation or threats for reporting discrimination or harassment 

 
The District Attorney is committed to ensuring that no one will be discriminated against for reasons 
of age, race, color, religion/creed, national origin, gender (identity, expression, or transgender 
status), disability, pregnancy (including related medical conditions), sexual orientation, marital or 
partnership status, military status, citizenship status, arrest or conviction record, status as a victim 
of domestic violence, sexual violence, or stalking, genetic predisposition or carrier status, height 
and/or weight, unemployment status, caregiver status, or credit history. 
 
If you would like to report instances of discrimination, harassment, including sexual harassment, 
or retaliation or threats for reporting an incident, that you experienced while interacting with the 
Bronx District Attorney’s Office, you can file a complaint with the Office by emailing EEO Officer 
Kim Hernandez at HernandezKi@BronxDA.nyc.gov. 
 
You can also report instances of discrimination or harassment, to the New York City Commission 
on Human Rights by calling 311 or 718-722-3131, or to the New York State Division of Human 
Rights by calling 718-741-8400 or 718-722-2385. 
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